

John S. Gardiner Chief of Police

Lee MacArthur *Deputy Chief*

2269 Parkedale Avenue K6V 3G9

P.O. Box 2050 K6V 6N5

Phone: (613) 342-0127 Fax: (613) 342-0452

E-mail:

<u>info@brockvillepolice.com</u> Website:

www.brockvillepolice.com

Brockville Police Service

'Partners for a Safe & Healthy Community'

February 20, 2013

John Traversy Secretary General CRTC Ottawa, ON K1A 0N2

Dear Mr. Traversy:

RE: Notice of Consultation – CRTC 2013-19

Reference Number – 2012-0689-7 "All Points Bulletin" Reference Number – 2012-1051-7 "Avis de Recherche"

I am writing to endorse the above noted application by 'All Points Bulletin.TV' to obtain the status of Public Interest.

Police services rely on the support of the media to get the message out. A television network broadcasting programming aimed at informing and educating viewers on crime prevention, drug awareness, community safety messages and other public service announcements is a benefit that should be made available to all Canadians.

I strongly support 'All Points Buelletin.TV' and would urge the CRTC to approve their application.

Yours truly,

John S. Gardiner Chief of Police